
 

 

Notification of Cancelation of RFP 
 

To:    Prospective Vendors 

From:   Purchasing Department at the Providence Public School Department 

Date:  September 24, 2024 

Subject: Request for Proposal #PPSD 316 High-Impact Tutoring Services     

 

Please be advised, effective immediately PPSD#316 High-Impact Tutoring Services is cancelled.   
Respondents to this RFP and any other interested parties are welcome to compete on any re-solicitation 
or future procurement for similar services.   

 

Thank you in advance for your support of the Providence Public School System.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact this office at 401.456.9100 X11300.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Thomas Morgan 

Sr. Director of Purchasing 

Providence Public School System   

 

 

 


